
The staff has been hard at work preparing to reopen the church.  The last four Thursdays were 
spent deep cleaning the church as we prepare to invite you back. Please read this page 

carefully so you will be prepared to join us! 

In order to have time to disinfect the church between Masses, times have been adjusted: 
 

TEMPORARY MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekday Masses will remain at 8:00am 

Saturday Vigil will now be at 4:00pm and 6:00pm Spanish Mass 

Sunday—8:00am and 11:30am  

(9:45am and 6:00pm Masses will be celebrated privately in the rectory chapel) 

Beginning next Saturday (May 30), confessions will be from 2:00 to 3:00 in the Cry Room. 
 

• For everyone’s safety, we ask that you wear your facemask and socially distance yourself at all 
times while on church grounds.  We will be utilizing every other row of pews for seating.  Please 
follow the signs as to which pews are closed.  Other than families and couples, please maintain at 

least six feet between you and the person next to you. 

• Please bring and use your own hand sanitizer. If you cannot, there will be some available at the 

entrances. 

• Please note that we will not “pass the basket” for offertory.  There will be an offertory box 

available in the church.   

• Because of disinfecting the church between Masses, the doors will not be open until 

approximately10 minutes before Mass begins. 

• The staff will disinfect pews and all the obvious "touch" spots between all Masses with safe and 
EPA approved products. Please leave the church as soon as Mass ends so we have the appropriate 

time to disinfect. We will not begin the process until everyone is out of the building.   

• Only one restroom will be open and will be disinfected between Masses. 

• Please follow the ushers’ direction regarding seating and the communion line.  Please be sure to 

socially distance yourself from the person in front of you while in line for communion. 

• Please receive on the hand only.   

• Other than for confessions, the Cry Room will remain closed, as well as the chapel, confessionals 

and pavilion. 

• Beginning Tuesday, May 26, the parish office will be open by appointment only.  As always, we 
are here for you.  If you need anything, please call us between 8:30 and 4:30 and if we cannot 

assist you over the phone, we will schedule a time for you to come into the office. 

 

We will continue to update you as things progress.  Please be patient with us as we work to 

make our return as seamless as possible. 

 


